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Closure of Saltwell Road - 18 & 25
September

Saltwell Road will be closed on Sunday 18 and Sunday 25 September
between West Park Road and Kelvin Grove in both directions. The closure will
be in place each day between 7am and 5pm.

• Saltwell Park services 53 and 54 will divert via Whitehall Road.
• Service 69 will divert via Whitehall Road, Coatsworth Road,

Brinkburn Ave and West Park Road.
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